
 
 

 

 

During Family Engagement Month 
• Post banners or signs celebrating families throughout your facility. 
• Create a bulletin board with pictures of your children's and staff's families. Post family 

activity tips and family friendly community events. 
• Highlight family activities on social media posts.  
• Share copies of the Family Engagement Month Calendar and post the calendar on your 

website. 
• Host a family night or breakfast event. 
• Share flyers on child development and other relevant topics. 
• Show videos in your office area from previous family engagement events. 
• Share Division of Early Learning’s Parents' Pages with families. Show parents how to sign 

up to receive them digitally.  
• Create a parent library where families can check out books each week to enjoy reading 

with their child.  
• Use the family’s preferred method of contact and send daily family engagement tips.  
• Showcase the children’s work throughout the month for their families to view and enjoy.  
• Greet each family by name with a smile.  
• Engage in face-to-face conversations about the importance of family engagement with 

families during drop off and pick up times.  
• Share and complete the DEL Family Engagement Checklist with the family. 
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